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October 12, 2022 

Rohel Sanchez Sanchez
President
Universidad Nacional de San Agustin
Santa Catalina Street 117

Arequipa, PE 5154

Dear Dr. Sanchez Sanchez:

I am pleased to transmit to you the findings of the Engineering Accreditation Commission (EAC) 
of ABET with respect to the evaluation conducted for Universidad Nacional de San Agustin during 
2021–2022. Each of ABET's commissions is fully authorized to take the actions described in the 
accompanying statement under the policies of the ABET Board of Directors.

We are pleased that your institution has elected to participate in this accreditation process. This 
process, which is conducted by approximately 2,000 ABET volunteers from the professional 
community, is designed to advance and assure the quality of professional education. We look 
forward to our continuing shared efforts toward this common goal.

Sincerely,

William J. Wepfer
President

Applied and Natural Science Accreditation Commission, Computing Accreditation Commission
Engineering Accreditation Commission, Engineering Technology Accreditation Commission


